
 

August 2023 

The first Confirmation preparation session will be Sunday, September 17, 2023, 12:00-2:00 in Frey 
Hall at Blessed Trinity. This is a mandatory session for ALL 7th and 8th grade (and High School) 
students wishing to be Confirmed AND parents. During this first session, the Sacrament of 
Confirmation and the Confirmation preparation process will be explained, along with giving you the 
opportunity to look over our Confirmation preparation series. A parent MUST attend this very important 
meeting with your child.  

Click on the link for a schedule of Confirmation preparation sessions for 2023-2024. Please mark your 
calendars now with these dates. 

For more information, please contact Terri Bullock, Director of Religious Education, at 330-376-5144 
or tbullock@blessedtrinityakron.org   
 
   
 


